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Mentions 
 
Lock Haven Express:  No swim beach at all this year?  DEP to test for source of pollution 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2018/06/no-swim-beach-at-all-this-year/   
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: DEP wants more information from Shell on ethane pipeline 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/06/25/dep-wants-more-information-from-shell-
on-ethane.html 
 
Beaver County Times: http://www.timesonline.com/news/20180622/dep-finds-deficiencies-in-shell-
pipelines-permit-application 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/20180622/dep-finds-deficiencies-in-shell-pipelines-permit-
application 
 
Air 
 
Herald-Standard: Pennsylvania sets methane requirements on new natural gas wells 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/news/local_news/pennsylvania-sets-methane-requirements-on-new-
natural-gas-wells/article_9980ab7c-15d9-55e2-8fdb-1a4a2103e662.html  
 
Climate Change 
 
Centre Daily Times:  U.S. judge throws out climate change lawsuits against big oil 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article213830279.html  
 
Post-Gazette: How do people process doom-and-gloom climate news? How should they? 
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/science/2018/06/24/How-do-people-process-doom-and-gloom-
climate-news-How-should-they/stories/201806020286  
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Stoneleigh garden may be saved from Lower Merion school district by new law 
http://www.philly.com/philly/education/stoneleigh-garden-new-law-lower-merion-school-district-
harper-kampf-toepel-20180625.html 
 
Bucks County Herald: Conservation request denied, development will proceed in Tinicum Township 
http://www.buckscountyherald.com/6-21-18/Conservation-request-denied-in-Tinicum-Township.html 
 
Delaware County Daily Times: Wolf signs ‘Stoneleigh’ bill into law, will protect against eminent domain 
seizures 
http://www.delcotimes.com/general-news/20180625/wolf-signs-stoneleigh-bill-into-law-will-protect-
against-eminent-domain-seizures 
 
DuBois Courier-Express:  A niche for nature:  Organization continues education, conservation efforts 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/a-niche-for-nature-organization-continues-education-
conservation-efforts/article_af095580-9572-5701-b56a-f65eecbe95bc.html  
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WJAC: Recovery mission now underway for missing man at Prince Gallitzin State Park 
http://wjactv.com/news/local/prince-gallitzin-state-park-water-rescue  
 
WESA: Parasite Causing Pennsylvania Bears To Lose Weight, Hair And Even Die 
http://wesa.fm/post/parasite-causing-pennsylvania-bears-lose-weight-hair-and-even-die#stream/0 
 
Tribune-Review: Crackdown on 'boaters under the influence' planned this weekend 
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/13798750-74/crackdown-on-boaters-under-the-influence-
planned-this-weekend 
 
Tribune-Review: Washington Township man faces felony poaching charges 
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/13799900-74/washington-township-man-faces-felony-
poaching-charges 
 
Everybody Adventures: Debating catch and release fishing rules for protecting and marketing wild trout 
streams 
https://adventures.everybodyshops.com/catch-and-release-fishing-wild-trout-streams/ 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Morning Call: Once a tire dump, Route 33 site to see new life as manufacturing campus 
http://www.mcall.com/business/mc-biz-slate-belt-industrial-park-20180619-story.html 
 
Mining 
 
Bucks County Herald: Rockhill Quarry expected to generate hundreds of daily truck trips 
http://www.buckscountyherald.com/6-21-18/Rockhill-Quarry-expected-to-generate-hundreds-of-daily-
truck-trips.html 
 
Scranton Times: Plans for the Old Forge borehole making progress 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/monday-update-plans-for-the-old-forge-borehole-making-
progress-1.2354289 
 
Tribune-Review: Federal money could restart cleanup of abandoned Rostraver mine 
http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/13799993-74/federal-money-could-restart-cleanup-of-
abandoned-rostraver-mine 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Chester County Daily Local: PECO gas line installation begins in West Chester 
http://www.dailylocal.com/general-news/20180625/peco-gas-line-installation-begins-in-west-chester 
 
The Courier Express: Environmental group sues Ohio for records on deicing product  
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/environmental-group-sues-ohio-for-records-on-deicing-
product/article_64a29e5b-34c1-5f46-9106-c65500065c72.html 
 
Lock Haven Express:  Commissioners weigh in on state budget, lack of gas severance tax 
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http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2018/06/commissioners-weigh-in-on-state-budget/  
 
Tribune-Review: OPEC production decision may bring end to falling gas prices 
http://triblive.com/local/regional/13800657-74/opec-production-decision-may-bring-end-to-falling-gas-
prices  
 
Post-Gazette: LTE: About water and fracking: Look at studies that show no threat to safety 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2018/06/26/About-water-and-fracking-Look-at-studies-
that-show-no-threat-to-safety/stories/201806260061 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: EQT's wild ride almost over, CFO says at annual meeting 
http://www.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2018/06/22/EQT-wild-ride-almost-over-CFO-
McNally-annual-meeting/stories/201806220040 
 
Daily American: Act 13 impact fees allocated 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/act-impact-fees-allocated/article_8b30b6ce-
78e8-11e8-bf8a-734761856ae2.html 
 
Vector Management 
 
Chambersburg Public Opinion: Mosquitos with West Nile virus found in two townships 
https://www.publicopiniononline.com/story/news/2018/06/26/west-nile-virus-not-going-away-season-
starts-franklin-county/733712002/  
 
Record Herald: County samples test positive for West Nile 
http://www.therecordherald.com/news/20180625/county-samples-test-positive-for-west-nile  
 
Waste 
 
Times News: Schuylkill plans for fall cleanup  
https://www.tnonline.com/schuylkill-plans-fall-cleanup 
 
Water 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: Boyle, Fitzpatrick criticize EPA head Scott Pruit on chemicals, call for 
resignation 
http://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/20180625/boyle-fitzpatrick-criticize-epa-head-scott-
pruit-on-chemicals-call-for-resignation/1 
 
Times Leader: Engineer volunteers trained to spot levee problems during river flooding 
https://www.timesleader.com/news/709048/engineer-volunteers-trained-to-spot-levee-problems-
during-river-flooding 
 
Clearfield Progress-News:  GATORPALOOZA!  Mysterious alligator draws crowds in Mineral Springs 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/progress_news/gatorpalooza-mysterious-alligator-draws-crowds-in-
mineral-springs/article_8d947fbf-2712-5609-8597-3215bf477909.html  
 
WJAC-TV:  Gator hunt:  Animal seen swimming in sewage treatment plant 
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http://wjactv.com/news/local/gator-hunt-animal-seen-swimming-in-sewage-treatment-plant 
 
WTAJ-TV:  Community gathers to see alligator at local sewage authority 
http://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/community-gathers-to-see-alligator-at-local-sewage-
authority/1263886528 
 
Sunbury Daily Item:  Mahoning addressing flooding issues 
http://www.dailyitem.com/the_danville_news/news/mahoning-addressing-flooding-
issues/article_ad433eac-0f15-5119-af0b-78246cb2c8da.html  
 
Tribune-Review: Water pipeline work to come through Jeannette neighborhood 
http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/13799144-74/water-pipeline-work-to-come-through-jeannette-
neighborhood  
 
KDKA: Some West End Residents Feeling Forgotten In Wake Of Severe Flash Flooding 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2018/06/25/west-end-valley-flash-flooding-cleanup/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Red Cross continues its flood relief center in Bridgeville 
http://triblive.com/local/carlynton/13799524-74/red-cross-continues-its-flood-relief-center-in-
bridgeville 
 
Allegheny Front: River Life on the ‘Edge of the Grid’ 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/river-life-on-the-edge-of-the-grid/ 
 
Daily American: CTMA water line project nearing end 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/ctma-water-line-project-nearing-
end/article_c0ea31f0-78e8-11e8-8160-2b4a1182eab7.html 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: Ligonier Twp. seeks to document storm, flood damage 
http://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/2018-06-
25/Front_Page/Ligonier_Twp_seeks_to_document_storm_flood_damage.html 
 
PennLive: Steelton considers privatizing water system amid threat of double-digit rate increases 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2018/06/steelton_water_privatize_meeti.html  
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Pottstown Mercury: Sen. Casey fighting for food fairness in farm bill 
http://www.pottsmerc.com/general-news/20180625/sen-casey-fighting-for-food-fairness-in-farm-bill 
 
Lansdale Reporter: Part of Old Forty Foot Road in Towamencin closed for sinkhole repair 
http://www.thereporteronline.com/general-news/20180625/part-of-old-forty-foot-road-in-
towamencin-closed-for-sinkhole-repair 
 
WPXI: Mid-week storms to bring heavy rain, gusty winds 
https://www.wpxi.com/weather/mid-week-storms-to-bring-heavy-rain-gusty-winds/775545752 
 
Tribune-Review: Keep your cool as the temperatures start to soar 
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http://triblive.com/news/healthnow/13786206-74/keep-your-cool-as-the-temperatures-start-to-soar  
 
Allegheny Front: Read the Label: Chemical Safety Under the EPA 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/read-the-label-chemical-safety-under-the-epa/  
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